
The City of Fort Pierre has contracted with Brosz Engineering to conduct a new Flood Plain Study as a 

result of FEMA requirements.  For this survey Brosz Engineering will be surveying property in Fort Pierre 

starting at Islay Ave going north to Rousseau Ave and will need to access private property.  This project 

will begin in the near future and will take approximately 2 months.  We appreciated your patience 

during this time.  Please contact Rick Hahn at the City office if you have any questions, 605-223-7690. 


